KEYSTONE SCHOOL DISTRICT

District Office 451 Huston Avenue Knox, PA 16232 Phone: 814-797-5921 Fax: 814-797-2382



December 6, 2023

Dear Families,

With potential winter weather on the way and as we continue to support family schedules around the school year and special events, Keystone School District will be handling cancellations a little differently this year. We have already included three make-up days this year to be held on March 8, 11, and 28, 2024. These days are to be used in the event of cancellations before these dates have arrived. If we must call more than three cancellation days, or the days occur after these dates, then the district will use remote learning days so we can keep our end of the year dates the same to prevent families from having to reschedule time off or lose the time they had already scheduled. The first three cancellation days occurring before these dates will be days we are closed and made up on March 8, 11, or 28, 2024. We will certainly work with any families who have difficulty with remote days, but we see these days as an opportunity to continue to provide education while not interrupting end-of-the-year events and family schedules. If we must use remote days, our closure announcement to you will be stated schools and activities closed, remote day for students. Please contact your building principal with any questions or concerns about the potential use of remote days.

Sincerely,

Michael J Hall

Superintendent

Keystone School District